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Our Word Of The Week this week is: Hope 

Nursery- 92.1%       Owls – 94.4%         Year 1 – 91.2%           Year 2 – 95%                         

Year 3 – 100%    Year 4 – 89.5%        Year 5 – 92.2%     Year 6 – 94.7%        Overall: 93.7% 

Uniform price changes from 1st January:   

Clip on ties- £3.90, elasticated ties- £2.80, big book bags- £6.40, small book bag- 

£4.05  

Data sheets We still have a few emergency contact forms outstanding.  It is 

extremely important these are returned with up-to-date contact details in case of an 

emergency.  Please also ensure these are returned to give consent to your child taking 

part in our Nativity recording to be shared with parents.  Without this consent, 

unfortunately, they cannot take part.   

Friends Of St Joseph’s-Many thanks to the PTA who have funded resources for each 

child to make a personalised bell to ring on Christmas Eve so they can join in on the 

nations jingle event at 6pm.  We will use these to decorate our school Christmas tree 

in the hall until the end of term when they will each take theirs home.   

School Uniform A reminder that children should not be coming to school in trainers 

(unless on medical grounds), earrings should be studs only for safety, haircuts should 

not include artwork or zig zag lines etc, no hair dye or nail varnish.  This has always 

been part of our uniform policy.  We do encourage also that hair that is longer than 

shoulder length is tied back to avoid visitors! 

Commendations 
It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class.  This week our 

commendations are for: 

Nursery George P 

Owls Alana-Mae W 

Year 1 Hannah P 

Year 2 Charlotte W 

Year 3 Nevaeh B 

Year 4 Serguisz Z 

Year 5  Bentley F 

Year 6 Millie H R 

 

 


